
Sent: 7/02/2024 11:58:28 AM
Subject: DA Application No: DA2023/1708

To whom this may concern,

Regarding the DA Application No: DA2023/1708

Manly Warringah gymnastics club has encouraged not only our athletes but our coaches and
community to better themselves through skill development, learning, life skills and challenges.
Having a new facility to allow more growth on the northern beaches, will not only benefit our
current athletes, but help to grow the next generation of youth and coaches in our community.
The passion, love and support that goes into this development is ongoing by all at MWGC and
we hope that this will continue further.

Kind regards,
Olivia Gillott


